

Data Protection and FOI Officer MA214c, Wulfruna Building Offices of the Vice-Chancellor University Secretary Directorate University of Wolverhampton Wulfruna Street Wolverhampton WV1 1LY

**T.** +44 (0)1902 321000 (Switchboard)

FAO: Gurpreet Narwan request-507432-df3a1ee3@whatdotheyknow.com

20<sup>th</sup> August 2018

Dear Gurpreet Narwan,

## FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE NO: FOI-154-2018

I write in connection with your request for information which was received by the University of Wolverhampton and in which you seek access to the following information:

Please specify the number of times the university has been contacted by students who seek support or advice for gambling in 2017-18, 2016-17, 2015-16, 2014-15,2013-14 (with an annual breakdown and gender breakdown of the pupil)

Following receipt of your request searches were conducted by the University of Wolverhampton to locate information relevant to your request. We can confirm that the information requested is held by the University of Wolverhampton and this is detailed below.

2013/14 = <5 (classified under 'Addictions') 2014/15 = <5 (classified under 'Addictions') 2015/16 = 9 (classified under 'Addictions') 2016/17 = 13 (classified under 'Addictions') 2017/18 = Information not yet collated

We are unable to break the information down by gender.

We hope the information provided in this email answers your query. If you are dissatisfied with our response please contact us with the details of your dispute either in response to this email or via the University of Wolverhampton website: <a href="https://www.wlv.ac.uk/about-us/governance/legal-information/corporate-compliance/freedom-of-information/what-is-freedom-of-information/compliments-and-complaints/">https://www.wlv.ac.uk/about-us/governance/legal-information/corporate-compliance/freedom-of-information/what-is-freedom-of-information/compliments-and-complaints/</a> and we will review our response.

If you are still dissatisfied with the outcome of the review, you can appeal directly to the Information Commissioner at the following address: https://ico.org.uk/

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,





Shaista Peart Data Protection and Freedom of Information Officer

